
FC57. FALKIRK HIGH STATION; SLAMANNAN ROAD PROPOSED CAR PARK;
GROUND STABILISATION

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 29 November 2007 by the Director of
Development Services advising of tenders received in respect of a contract for ground
stabilisation works at the proposed car park, Falkirk High Station, Slamannan Road,
Falkirk.

AGREED to approve acceptance of the tender submitted by Forkers Ltd, Golds Green
House, Shaw Street, West Bromwich, West Midlands in the sum of £590,147.50 in
respect of Slamannan Road car park ground stabilisation works.


